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Dear Parents,  
 
Below is a reminder of the expectation for PE kit and the days that PE 
kit should be worn in the Autumn Term 2025.  
 
The first day of term will always be full school uniform day. 
Adhering to the school uniform policy is very important and we will be expecting children to adhere to both the full uniform and 
PE uniform policy.  
 
The PE kits will continue to be: 
In summer – white t-shirt, green shorts, PE hoodie or School jumper / cardigan and dark trainers.  
 
In winter - white t-shirt, green shorts or black plain tracksuit bottoms, PE hoodie or school jumper / cardigan and dark 
trainers.  
 
PE hoodies can only be worn on PE days. They must not be worn instead of a school jumper or cardigan on full uniform 
days. You are under no obligation to purchase a PE Hoodie – a school jumper or cardigan is absolutely fine.” 
 
If, when the time comes, children opt to do a sports club on a day when they are in full uniform it will be their responsibility to 
bring suitable kit for their chosen club. This will not need to be school PE kit.  

 
The following table shows the days on which Children should wear PE kit to school, this half 
term, starting from Thursday 4th September 2025. 
 

YEAR GROUP DAY (S) TO WEAR PE KIT 

Reception Monday and Wednesday 

Year 1 Tuesday and Friday 

Year 2  Monday and Wednesday 

Year 3 Monday and Thursday 

Year 4 Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 5 Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 6 Wednesday and Friday 

 
Full School Uniform should be worn on all other days. Please see the school website for all 
details regarding the school uniform policy which should be adhered to at all times.  
 
During the half term in which children swim, pupils will only have one PE session a week. If 
they are not swimming, it is two. However, PE kits should still be worn on the days above even 
if it is swimming weeks. 
 
Swimming Dates for this term are:  
Wednesday 3rd to Friday 12th September Years 2 and 6 
Monday 13th October to Friday 24th October Years 1 and 4 
Monday 3rd November to Friday 14th November Years 3 and 5  
 
Best wishes 
Jayne Maund                                                                                                      


